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October 10th, 2017
In attendance:
Kelle Little, Coquille Tribe
Cindy Harris, Sauk-Suiattle Tribe
Karen Hanson, Kootenai Tribe
Jim Steinruck, Tulalip Tribe
Victoria Warren-Mears, Staff

Discussion focused on Public Health Updates from the Tribes in Attendance:
Coquille is entering into a new collaboration with Coos, Curry and Douglas Counties, along with the Cow Creek Band of Umpquah to work on enhancing immunization rate.  Kelle is serving on several public health assessment groups for the state of Oregon.
Sauk-Suiattle Tribe – Cindy has been with the Tribe now for a year and has begun work to refocus direction for public health efforts; their vaccination program is very active and they have initiated a wisdom warriors program, which is assisting with re-vitalization of health efforts.
· Staff referred Cindy to the WEAVE program for additional support of planning and policy efforts.
Karen Hansen reports that her service area has two cases of active Hepatitis C, both of whom are still using.  One individual is frequently incarcerated.
· Information regarding the Project ECHO HepC calls was provided to Karen, should it be beneficial and possible to consult to initiate treatment on these patients.
Tulalip Tribe – Public Health Services have been moved to a building which was recently renovated, including WIC services.  Jenna Bowman has been hired as the director of public health, she has been actively seeking the input of the community around public health needs/wants.
The Tulalip health system has integrated medical and behavioral health and recovery services
Health Transportation has been initiated under the public health program
Collaborations with the county are being strengthened including sanitation, septic, sewer and water run off issues.
Community Health Nursing is being strengthened, including exploring provider home visits in the post hospitalization period.
The Tulalip clinic is undergoing a renovation.
The Tribe also was the recipient of a small award from NIHB to explore public health accreditation.

